Newsletter from The Camillian social Center Rayong

July 2016

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC),
Independent Living Center (IDP) and the Garden of Eden (GOE) for July 2016. Our children
were very happy to welcome and attended activities with many groups of kind Thai people and
others from overseas. Our children very much enjoyed doing the fun activities with them and
many of them also brought useful necessaries for our children at the center. For school, our
children had lot of activities to do and also they were preparing for their school’'s exams that are
coming soon. We are all delight that you visited us and would like to give our sincere thanks for

all your help.
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On the 9" of July our children had useful activities; they planted many kinds of trees on the bald
head mountain. Our children were very happy to do this useful activity to benefit society.
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On the 10" of July students and staff from Holy Cross School in England came to visit
the children and patients in our care at the Center, they sponsor our center through the Thai
Children’s Trust in England. They started by attending mass with our children in the chapel.
After which they played games with our children. At the same time, there was a kind Thai group
who brought consumer goods and played music for our children and the young people from
England joined in the fun. Our center would like to give our sincere thanks for your visit and
helping.
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On the 14" of July our refurbished chapel was reopened and we enjoyed many different

foods with the support from many different groups of kind people. Our center used this



opportunity to celebrate the birthday for our children who were born in this month. Thank you for

your visit and helping.
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On the 17" of July the children at the center combined with other students from 10
schools in the local area organized a camp, there were many useful activities to do for the
society and they also moved a lot of sands from the fish pond in the center.
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On the 19" of July the Independent’s Home organized a birthday party for Fern 1, she
was very happy to blow out the candles on her birthday cake and very glad to receive her
birthday gift. We wish her happiness and good health.
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On the 24" of July our children were very glad to welcome the teachers and students
from Salesians School in England, this is another school who help our center through the Thai
Children’s trust. After finishing holy mass, our children set about their responsible of cleaning
the area (this is a part of their duty on weekends) and students from Salesians School also
helped our children before they doing activities together. Besides, our children and English
students attended fun activities. Later they all joined a group of kind people who came to
organize activities. We would like to say thank you to English group for their visit and a big
thanks to the Thai group of kind people for useful items and organizing fun activities.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong
1 /1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480

E-mail: cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th




